
This spring, Cleveland Ballet has received significant support from The Shubert Foundation
in New York City and first-time donor, The Park Foundation, to cover operational costs.
Furthermore, the Akron Community Foundation has extended its support for performances
during the 2024-2025 season at various venues. This collective assistance reflects the
strong foundation and potential for further growth for Cleveland Ballet, representing a
valuable opportunity for potential financial donors to ensure ballet in Northeast Ohio and
help us continue our impactful work in the community.
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